
 
 

August 4, 2019 

 

Worship Host                Aaron Martin 

Lead Worshipers                                       Heather and David Curtis 

Message                                                      Pastor Jim Bartholomew 
 

Now In Closing – Really! 

I Thessalonians 5:12-28 

 

Good morning and welcome to Dayspring!  You are not here by 

accident – you are here for a reason.  We have every 

expectation that we will experience the presence of God the 

Father, Son, and Holy Spirit in our worship time as we sing, pray, 

give tithes and offerings, and hear a Christ-centered message 

from Scripture.  You are encouraged to lean in and worship. 
 

Following the worship service, you are invited to join us for small 

group Sunday School.  Classes are available for all ages.  

Children, youth, and young adults meet downstairs.  Adults 

meet in various spaces – see inside for details. 
 

Serving This Morning 

Worship – Primary…………………………................Angie Stjernholm 

Worship – Primary Assistant …………….........................Becky Raber 

Worship – Junior Assistant …………………….........Abby Stjerrnholm 

Sunday School - Primary ………………………………..Crystal Martin 

Sunday School - Assistant …………........................Bernadette Noel 

Greeters……………………………….......................Matt & Jen Yoder 

Serving Next Week 

Worship – Primary…………………………..........Krystal Bartholomew 

Worship – Primary Assistant …………….................Amanda Rearick 

Worship – Junior Assistant …………………….............Jennifer Rollins 

Sunday School - Primary ………………………………….Nate Ramer 

Sunday School - Assistant …………...................Isaac Bartholomew 

Greeters………………………………...............Terry & Joanne Horner 
 

 

Adult Sunday School Information 
You are invited to join adult Sunday School in one of our 

three classrooms. These three classrooms are located in the 

room behind the main sanctuary, in the large room 

downstairs, and in the young adult classroom.  

 

Announcements 
Today, August 4, the youth group will be sharing during the 

Sunday school time about their recent trip to Pittsburgh and 

Roots of Faith. Please stick around and hear about their 

experience. 

 

We are excited to partner with Eli House Mission for another 

medical mission trip to San Luis, Mexico! The trip will be 

March 2-9, 2020. The week will be spent running a free walk-

in clinic for the community, doing check-ups for the children 

at Eli House, and joining the local churches in their ministry. 

Please prayerfully consider if God is asking you to join the 

team! Anyone can come; we will need both medical and 

non-medical team members for the trip. There will be a short 

informational meeting after Sunday School on Sunday, 

August 11 for those who are interested. If you're unable to 

come to the meeting or have questions, please contact 

Holly Kreis for information on the trip.  

 

SPRIG Mornings: August 15 

Parents and kids, we invite you to join us this summer for 

SPRIG (Spiritual Parenting Rich In Growth) activities. We will 

be meeting at the Jackson Park, across from the high school. 

We plan to have a table of craft materials available for kids 

and parents to imagine and create from 9:30-10:00 AM, plus 

plenty of space to enjoy the playground. You are invited to 

pack a lunch. If the weather is rainy, we will meet in the 

basement at Dayspring. 

 

Sunday, August 18 is the new date that has been set for a 

church picnic at Lowell and Elena Hershberger's. 

We have had multiple people inquire/request membership 

recently. If you are not currently a member, but would like to 

be, please speak to one of the Pastors or Elders. 

 

The luncheon announced in the June/July Blest! Bulletin for 

August 18 has been cancelled due to the church picnic 

being scheduled on that date. 

 



 

 Happy Birthday!  

Bennet Beun………....……………....................................August 7 

Ken Nisly….…....……………..............................................August 8 

♥♥♥Happy Anniversary! ♥♥♥ 

Dan & Melissa Steiner..…....……………............................TODAY! 

 

Dayspring ladies, you are invited to a bridal shower for 

Kaitlyn Stump at 1:00pm on Sunday, August 25. We will be 

having breakfast foods for lunch, along with coffee punch 

and cake. Please sign up to bring a dish to share; the list is in 

the foyer at church. Kaitlyn is registered at Kohls, Amazon, 

and Target.  

 

Annual Congregational Meeting:  

Dayspring will be holding the annual congregational 

meeting on Wednesday August 28th at 7pm. All church 

members and regular attenders are encouraged to come. 

 

Lighthouse Ministries is looking for people willing to go Over 

the Edge for kids! This urban rappelling fundraiser will send 

you down the 14-story Historic Onesto and Bliss Lofts in 

downtown Canton on Friday, September 6. Going Over the 

Edge will allow the Lighthouse to fulfill their long-held dream 

of beginning a mentoring program and starting a post-high 

scholarship fund. Register today or learn more about the 

event at over-the-edge.cantonlighthouse.org. 

 

Global Disciples will be having it's annual, Ohio banquet on 

September 17, 6:30pm, Carlisle Inn in Walnut Creek.  Galen 

Burkholder, the President, will be speaking.  You will hear how 

God is working to reach the least reached in our world for 

Jesus.  You will also hear how you and Dayspring can join the 

movement 'till the whole world knows.  Contact Marilyn Harr 

for more information or registration.  

 

Central Christian School 

CCS is currently seeking qualified individuals to fill the 

following positions: 

1. Preschool Aide  

2. Instrumental Music Teacher 

To view job descriptions, please 

visit http://www.ccscomets.org/about/career-

opportunities  Please send resume and letter of intent to 

Jeanne Zimmerly Jantzi by August 7.  

 

 

You can view the Dayspring Calendar at 

www.dayspringcf.us/calendar 

 

Items for the Sunday bulletin can be submitted to Jen Yoder by 

noon on Friday at yoder82016@gmail.com. 

 

Contact Pam Bartholomew to reserve the building for an event. 

Email jpbart@sbcglobal.net, call or text 330-327-8655. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Information 

Dayspring Christian Fellowship 

www.dayspringcf.us 

6592 Wales Ave. NW 

Massillon, OH 44646 

330-832-6545 

a member of Evana Network – www.evananetwork.org 

 

Pastor: Jim Bartholomew                                        330-327-3669 

Associate Pastor: Kent Miller                                  330-388-1889 

Children’s Pastor: Jan Wickline                                       330-323-1128 

Youth Pastors: Sean and Hannah Miller                            330-413-1818 

Intern Pastor: Jeff Bargerstock                330-704-5105 

Elders: Aaron Martin, Rhoda Steiner, Rick Stjernholm, Ted Wickline 

 

Pastor Jim normally takes Tuesdays off and Pastor Kent normally 

takes Fridays off. For non-emergencies, please contact the other 

pastors/elders on those days. Thank you! 
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